Craig, Sondra

From: Bryan Meyer <bmeyer@lacrossecounty.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 8:26 AM

To: Craig, Sondra; Dale Hewitt

Subject: RE: For Review - Certified Survey Map - La Crosse Floral - 2900 Floral Ln

sender and know the content is safe. ***
Good morning Sondra,

This map has been reviewed by County staff and we have no suggested changes or revisions. The map is ready to be
recorded for our side of things.

Thanks for the good communication from the City of La Crosse. That is always very much appreciated. @

Bryan Meyer

La Crosse County Surveyor

President — Wisconsin Society of Land Surveyors
212 6" Street North — Room 1202

La Crosse, WI 54601

608-789-8531

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 2:19 PM

To: Dale Hewitt <DHewitt@lacrossecounty.org>; Bryan Meyer <bmeyer@Iacrossecounty.org>
Subject: For Review - Certified Survey Map - La Crosse Floral - 2900 Floral Ln

Good afternoon,

Attached for your review is a CSM filed with our office for tax parcels 11-530-0 and 11-529-0 (La Crosse Floral). Please
respond with any comments or your approval.

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org
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